
 

 

 

 

                        Authorized Contractor 

 

 

Integrated Tech Group 
9436 Southridge Park Ct. Ste 500, Orlando, FL. 32819 

 

Account#:_________________________ 

 

Name: ______________________________________________ 

 

Address:______________________________________________________________________ 

 

To Tenant / Homeowner   

An evaluation has been completed of your service issue with Spectrum. Lines are needed to be 

replaced on the building and /or property, A LOP – (Letter of Permission) is required prior to any 

work being started from your management company. The technician that completed the 

evaluation today will leave the scope of work for what is needed to be done in order to restore 

services for Spectrum. Please provide this information to your property management or HOA as 

soon as possible with the contact information provided below.  The LOP must be returned 

within 4-6 days to avoid any delay in the process. Once the LOP is obtained by your property 

management or HOA, we can schedule to get the services restored for you.  Our contact 

information is below.  Thank you.  

 

Please use the address with unit number in the subject line when sending LOP  

Email address -- badprewire@i-t-g.net 

Text and include address to – 629-251-8019 

 

Acknowledgement of Receipt: _________________________________ 

Date: __________________ 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://i-t-g.net/&data=04|01|jjohnson@i-t-g.net|ddab6bed648742265d8b08d99617b8e7|4646f10c241749ee975a5c79c274186c|0|0|637705850928383039|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|1000&sdata=B7aSxZGib4kIj4YjgLtTctVLmBi7MDxdRZ1dX26T%2BF8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:badprewire@i-t-g.net


 


